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The Warren County Prosecutor was notified this morning of the incident that claimed the 
life of Sergeant Brian Dulle of the Warren County Sheriff’s Office.  The Warren County 
Prosecutor and members of his staff were on the scene to provide assistance to law enforcement 
agencies investigating the incident. 
 
 The law enforcement investigation continues.  When the investigation will be concluded 
is unknown at this time.  After the results of the investigation are made available to the 
Prosecutor’s Office, this office will examine all of the evidence and determine an appropriate 
course of action.   
 
 The Prosecutor’s Office extends its sincere condolences to the family and friends of 
Sergeant Dulle.    
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